
From: Hayden Grooms
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/13/2017 2:45:36 PM
Subject: RE: Snapgrams

Okay, it will be up soon.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2017 2:09 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: Snapgrams
 
Honored to be with President Pettit at Bob Jones University to welcome Dr Ken Ham to South Carolina for the 
BJU Spring Conference. 
 
@aigkenham
 
@bjuedu
 
@bjupresident
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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